
 

 
 

 

Monday 12th June 2017 

Cllr Ian West 

 

Information Governance Team 

Corporate Office 

 

request-411235-
27a33665@whatdotheyknow.com 

County Hall 

Bythesea Road 

Trowbridge  

                                            Wiltshire  

                                         BA14 8JN  

 

Our ref: ENQ07411-REQ001  

 

 

Dear Cllr West, 

 
Thank you for your request for information dated 10/06/2017.  
 
Your request is being handled under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. 
 
Your request will now be considered and you will receive a response within the statutory 
timescale of 20 working days as defined within the legislation which means you will hear 
from us on or before 10/07/2017.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Information Governance Team 
Corporate Office 
Wiltshire Council 
Bythesea Road 
Trowbridge 
BA14 8JN 
 
Email: foi@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
 
  


